
From: borznest@netzero.net [mailto:borznest@netzero.net] On Behalf Of 
borznest@netzero.com 
Sent: June 30, 2011 1:05 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Energy Board Hearings for Hydro One Networks Participation 
 
Kirsten Walli 
  
 I  wish to actively participate in the hearing.  Hydro One Networks needs to be held 
accountable for they're actions , promises and contract ural obligations.  My dealings 
with  Hydro One Networks has been one of pure frustration and dissatisfaction from day 
one.  This is a totally disorganized organization that if not a monopoly or in the private 
sector would have been bankrupt decades ago.  My interest in all this is an owner of 50% 
interest in 15, 10kw microfit systems with my father ,of which only 9 are connected to 
the grid and producing. of the six remaining , 2 have been ready for connection for since 
November ,2010 and the remaining 4 since March 2011.  We completed 3 in May 2011 
and they were connect from 5-14 days of completion . How is this right.?...why aren't 
they connected in chronological sequence?  My Father and I have in excess of a 1.3 
 Million dollars invested in this venture and are paying interest on the invested money for 
projects that are not producing returns because of all the foot dragging, red tape and utter 
disorganization on the part of  Hydro One Networks. If we say we are going to do 
something..we do it....how is  Hydro One Networks exempt from integrity? I will 
participate in hearings with witnesses if need be , and many questions will be asked in 
cross examination. I wish a basis for restitution of financial losses due to the 
incompetence of  Hydro One Networks. I will also seek restitution of all expenses 
incurred by participating in the hearings for myself and all witnesses. I will not 
participate in  the  French language at the hearing. 
 
  
 I may be contacted by the following means: 
 Steve Quenneville president of Steve Quenneville Inc 
1237 Talbot Trail 
Wheatley Ontario 
N0P2P0 
 tel:519-825-9163 
 cell: 519-791-4635 
 fax:519-825-9504 
email: borznest@netzero.com 
  
  
My father may be contacted by the following means: 
Roger Quenneville, President of Yellow Creek Farms Ltd. 
32 Deer Cross Ave. 
Wheatley Ontario 
N0P2P0 
tel: 519-825-4770 
cell: 519-796-7157 

mailto:borznest@netzero.com


fax: 519-825-9311 
email: rogglo1@sympatico.ca 
  
  
  
    Thank you 
Steve Quenneville 
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